
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, JUNE 8, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

I AM SHARING FROM THE ARTICLE, “30 MORNING PRAYERS TO START EACH DAY WITH 

GOD” AS FOUND ON THE WEBSITE: CROSSWALK.COM. THAT’S ONE FOR EACH DAY THIS 

MONTH. TODAY’S IS: 

A Prayer to Start the Day.  Dear God, at the start of each day, help us to recognize you above 

all else. Enlighten the eyes of our heart that we might see you, and notice how you're at work 

through our lives. Give us wisdom to make the best choices, fill us with a desire to seek after you 

more than anything else in this world. Let your Spirit and power breathe in us, through us, again, 

fresh and new. Thank you that you are greater than anything we may face in our day. Thank you 

that your presence goes with us, and that your joy is never dependent on our circumstances, but it 

is our true and lasting strength, no matter what we're up against. We ask that your peace lead us, 

that it would guard our hearts and minds in you. We ask for your grace to cover our lives this day. 

We love you Lord...we need you. In Jesus' Name, Amen. - Debbie McDaniel 

FROM THE ARTICLE, “30 MORNING PRAYERS TO START EACH DAY WITH GOD” AS FOUND 

ON THE WEBSITE: CROSSWALK.COM. 

WE WELCOME PEGGY WENTLAND BACK TO THE OFFICE TODAY. WE’RE THANKFUL TO 

THE LORD FOR WATCHING OVER HER AND HER RECENT HEALTH SCARE. ALL ALONG 

THEY WERE TELLING HER SHE HAD HAD A HEART ATTACK IN THE RECENT PAST. DURING 

HER DOCTOR VISIT YESTERDAY SHE WAS TOLD IT WASN’T AN ACTUAL HEART ATTACK 

BUT A ‘PRELUDE TO A HEART ATTACK’. SO IT’S A GOOD THING SHE WENT TO GET 

CHECKED OUT WHEN SHE DID.  

IN ALL LIKELIHOOD, THIS WILL BE PEGGY’S FINAL WEEK WITH US AS SHE WRAPS UP HER 

TRAINING OF HER REPLACEMENT, JAYNE PETERSON. JAYNE HAS DONE A GREAT JOB IN 

RETAINING THE INFORMATION TAUGHT TO HER THUS FAR. THIS WEEK WILL INVOLVE 

ALL OF THE MISCELLANEOUS BITS OF INFORMATION THAT JAYNE WILL NEED TO 

CONTINUE THE WORK IN THE FRONT OFFICE.  

PRAY FOR PEGGY AS SHE ANTICIPATES A WELL DESERVED RETIREMENT AFTER OVER 32 

YEARS OF SERVICE HERE AT WRVM. IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO SEND PEGGY A CARD OR 

LETTER YOU CAN MAIL IT TO US HERE AND WE WILL SEE THAT SHE GETS IT. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

VISIT US ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


